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PR#136-23 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Governor General Welcomes New Ambassadors to Belize 
 

Belmopan, June 13, 2023. 
 
This morning at the Belize House in Belmopan, Governor General Her 

Excellency Dame Froyla Tzalam received letters of credence from H.E. 

Heronia Telaku, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the 

Republic of Kosovo; H.E. Maeve Von Heynitz, Ambassador Extraordinary 

and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Ireland; H.E. Atsumi Yasuhiro, 

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Japan; and H.E. Kim 

Hojlund Christensen, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the 

Kingdom of Denmark. 

 

Each ambassador expressed their desire to continue to strengthen and build 

the bilateral relationships between their respective governments and Belize. 

The Governor General welcomed the ambassadors, expressing her wishes 

for strengthened and continued cooperation with their respective 

governments. She also wished them success during their tenures in Belize. 

 

Ends 
 
 

 


